
One person transported to hospital after two-vehicle collision
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Gallup Fire Department crews were alert to respond to a call early Sept. 28.

  

In a Facebook post, GFD stated Crew C responded and traveled to the intersection of Highway
66 and Ford Drive after they were advised of a vehicle collision that resulted in an unknown
number of injuries. 

  

When the crew arrived at the scene, they found two vehicles that were involved with the crash,
both of which reportedly sustained minor to moderate damage.

  

One person from the collision was transported to a local hospital by a MedStar ambulance. The
crash investigation is ongoing with no further details available at press time.
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